Re: Hayride 2023

Flint, Debra <dflint@sals.edu>
Tue 8/8/2023 10:56 AM

To:Jessica <josborn43@yahoo.com>

Hi Jess,
Thank you for reaching out. | will ask the Board of Trustees and let you know what they say. They meet
next week, so | will let you know after that.

Have a nice day.
Deb

Debra Flint

Library Director
Galway Public Library
2112 East St.
Galway, NY 12074
(518) 882- 6385

From: Jessica <josborn43@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 8, 2023 9:58 AM
To: gal-director <gal-director@sals.edu>
Subject: Hayride 2023

Good morning! My name is Jess Fragnoli, | live across the street at 2119 East Street with my family of
5. We are known around town as “"the skeleton house” due to our elaborate Halloween decorations
that change weekly with our skeletons which I'm sure is noticed by library goers and workers.
Throughout the last 2 years of doing these displays we have received an enormous amount of positive
feedback and we'd love to use that to give back to the town we love so much. This year we are
planning to host a haunted hayride on October 20th and 21st for our community with help from our
community. Our admission fee for this event is one nonperishable for the Galway food pantry or one
animal item to be donated to the Saratoga animal shelter. We are going to have volunteers to help
put on the shows and are having local businesses sponsor us. The reason I'm reaching out is to ask if
we could use your parking lot for the event and if the library could help in promoting the hayride. I'm
going to be contacting the Galway fire police to help with parking/ crossing and security to keep
things orderly. | look forward to hearing from you!

Thanks,
Jess Fragnoli



